
From: registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment EB-2020-0246
Date: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 12:04:39 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2021 11:36 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-23

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Tristin Carter

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I am very disappointed to see that there is a proposal to change the seasonal class rate.  It is only fair that seasonal
customers pay a reduced fee.
Seasonal customers still pay monthly fees which are already egregious to help support the infrastructure all winter
long despite the lack of use.  It is not fair the rate increases already incurred over recent years to pay for the
mismanagement of Hydro One.

-- Attachment --
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